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Item No. 11.4.1                 
  
  

Request for Council’s Consideration 

X  Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  April 28, 2015 

Subject: Maintain a portion of surplus municipal property at 18 Scotia Drive, Bedford as public open 
space 

Motion for Council to Consider:   
 
That Regional Council request staff to explore any requirements for retention of a portion of the surplus 
municipal property at 18 Scotia Drive, Bedford, PID# 00428961, for the purposes of public open space 
which a portion of the property currently provides and prepare a report for Council’s consideration. 

Reason:  
 
That Regional Council consider retaining a portion of surplus municipal property at 18 Scotia Drive in 
Bedford as public open space.  

Outcome Sought:  
 
A staff report back to Regional Council advising on the feasibility to maintain surplus municipal property to 
be used as public open space. 
 

Councillor  Tim Outhit District  16 

 


